
From: Juan Linares  
Sent: Friday, September 06, 2019 3:25 PM 

To: Celia Meza; Steve Berlin 
Subject: ACAC Event  

 

Hi Celia and Steve, 
 
I'm writing to report an event that I attended at no cost under the "reasonable hosting" 
exception.  Here are the details: 
 
• Name of the individual and/or business providing the gift: Association of Central American 
Culture 
 
• Description of the event (i.e. dinner, luncheon, gala): Gala Dinner Fundraiser.  I was one of 
many honorees of Central-American Chicagoans. 
 
• Date of the event: September 5, 2019 
 
• Ticket cost of the event for the general public: $50 for adults.  No cost for children.   
 
• Name of any covered relative that may have been afforded the same gift and attended with 
the employee:  Wife and children (Monica, Amaru and Maya) attended with me.  Monica paid 
the $50 cost, children were not charged (all children entered free). 
 
Best, 
Juan Carlos 
 
 
Juan Carlos Linares 
Chief Engagement Officer 
City of Chicago | Office of the Mayor 

 


